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MEMORAMDUM 

 

 

TO:  Board of Health Members 

 

FROM: Stephen A. Civitelli, Director of Health 

 

DATE:  January 28, 2022  

 

RE:   Board of Health Meeting Canceled 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Wallingford Board of Health meeting scheduled for Wednesday, February 2, 2022 at 8:30 a.m. is canceled. 

 

Town of Wallingford, Health Department 
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